



The Vale Academy Wilbury Drive Dunstable Bedfordshire LU5 4QP

01582 211150

5th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

On Thursday 8th September we will be hosting our first event for parents: **Meet the tutor.**

There are two sessions available to you: **3.30pm to 4.15pm** and **5.15pm to 6.00pm.** Each session will take place in your child's main classroom with their form tutor. Key information regarding curriculum, homework and trips will be available to you as well as an opportunity to informally speak with your child's teacher.

All parents and carers should sign in at the main reception and will then be taken to the classroom.

In addition to this meeting if you would like to meet with the SENDCo for your child please contact the main reception and ask to make an appointment with one of the following members of staff (for a different day):

Reception: Mrs Granger Years 1 and 2: Mr Monahan Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: Miss Cullen

We very much hope that you will be able to join us.

Yours faithfully,

Rebekah Howe Principal



